District PAC Meeting Minutes for August 27, 2015
Attending:  Alma Maceiko –DF; Samantha Carr– FH; Dawn Lohr –MAS; Brooke Smith – SMITH; Candy Jordon, Administrator 
Clearances for Parents – Reviewed the new state requirements for clearances for volunteers. All parent volunteers are required to update their clearances every three years, and must all be updated by December 31, 2015.  Efforts are being made to have the state reduce the costs associated with these documents in the future.
PSSA Results – Results will be published when data is officially released to parents and will be discussed as necessary at that time.
Parent Advisory Meetings – Meetings should be held at each school as soon as possible in September and again in the spring.  The compact and Parent Involvement Policy should be reviewed and updated at this time.  The Title I parent budget for each school is $1,500.
District Parent Involvement Activities for 15-16 – 
· Calendars have been received and should be distributed soon.

· Kindergarten backpacks were provided by Title I funding.
· Monthly Parent Newsletter – Each building will present a newsletter to be distributed to parents that will include parent tips and updates on district curriculum and testing.

· Building level informational workshops should be held at each school and should cover the information that was presented at last year’s DPAC workshop, which included various Title I information as well as district resources for parents and how to access them.
Transition Grant – Grant funds from United Way will be used to distribute activity packets to children and parents during Kindergarten registration.  

District Calendar for Next Year - Members present discussed the theme for next year’s district calendar and it was agreed that all photos would be STEM related.

DPAC Parent Workshop – The event will be held on Wednesday, September 30th, at AG High School from 6:00 to 7:30 PM.  The topic of discussion will be “Unlocking the Mystery of PA Core Math” and will be presented by Tiffany Schroyer from IU1.  Flyers have been distributed to each building and final counts will be due by September 28th, when DPAC members will meet to prepare handouts.  Light refreshments will be available and books will be given as door prizes.
Teacher Workshop – Parents were advised that the annual Title I teacher workshop will be held on October 20th at Lakeside.  Six elementary teachers will be selected to attend this workshop along with administrative staff.

Next Meeting:  Monday, September 28, 2015 at 9:30 AM.
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